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Applicants sought for Horton police commissioner
(KNZA)--The city of Horton is seeking applicants to fill a vacancy on the City
Commission created by the resignation of Bryan Stirton as police commissioner.

The Commission accepted Stirton’s resignation during their regular meeting
Monday evening following his appointment as interim mayor.

Those interested in serving as police commissioner are asked to submit a letter of
intent to the Horton City Hall in care of the city clerk/administrator by 5:00
Wednesday evening, March 7th.

Candidates must live within the city limits of Horton and be a registered voter.

The Commission will hold a special meeting at 9:00 Thursday morning to appoint
someone to fill the remainder of Stirton’s term, which expires in January 2020.

The position is up for election in November of next year.
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